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Washington 
Monthly 

Dear Contributor, 

Thank you for thinking of The 
Washington Monthly. Unfortunately, 
your contribution isn't right for us at this 
time. Best of luck placing it elsewhere, 
and please feel free to try us again. 

Sincerely, 

Editor 

1611 Connecticut Ave. NW, Washington, DC 20009 


